
IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA

N O T I F I C A T I O N

No. 1369 - G. Dated, Calcutta, the 13th May, 2021.

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that Friday, the 14th May,

2021 has been declared as holiday on account of Id-Ul-Fitr for the High Court

at Calcutta, as well as the Subordinate Judiciary of West Bengal and the West

Bengal Judicial Academy.

The Vacation Benches of the High Court scheduled to sit on 14.05.2021 (Friday)

in terms of Court’s Notification No. 2036-RG dated 06.05.2021, shall be

suspended and the cases listed on 14.05.2021 (Friday) will be taken up on

Monday as per roster.

By order,

Sd/-

Registrar General,

High Court, Calcutta.


